
Year   6   -   Term   1    2020  
 
A   big   thank   you   to   Year   6   students,   who   so   diligently   prepared  
themselves   for   their   first   Liturgy   of   this   year.   There   were   many  
parents   and   carers   present,   who   commented   what   a   lovely  
prayer   it   was   and   how   reverent   all   the   students   were.   
 
The   theme   of   the   Year   6   Liturgy   was   Peace,   Love   and   Hope.  
Our   gathering   was   an   opportunity   for  
an   encounter   with   Christ.   As  
members   of   God’s   family,   we   are  
called   to   be   bringers   of   peace   and   to  
promote   the   growth   of   peace   by   the  
way   we   live   for   others.   As   a   sign   that  
we   can   all   be   pebbles   of   Hope,   Love  
and   Peace   all   Year   6   students   were  
invited   to   take   a   pebble,   write   the  
word   Hope,   Love   or   Peace   and   place  
it   in   the   class   basket.   We   also   asked  
parents   to   do   the   same.  

 
Year   6   are   now   looking   forward   to   the   Mass   with   Bishop   Brian   Mascord   on   the    13th  
August   at   Our   Lady   Help   of   Christians   Rosemeadow .   Over   1   500   students   from   Year  
6   classrooms   around   the   Diocese   will   gather,   as   communities   of   faith,   to   mark   their  
final   year   of   primary   school.   
 

 
 
 
 


